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Good Afternoon Tanya, 
 
West Valley Votes Committee Official Response to Case# 154715 
 
The West Valley Votes Committee inadvertently reported two donations incorrectly. These contributions 
were reported as lump sums from the WV Payroll Department on December 29, 2023 and January 31, 
2024. We were alerted to this mistake and are amending our reporting to list the individuals who donated 
during this time period. 
 
We welcome more training from the PDC on the reporting system as well as any actions to simplify the 
process moving forward. As a committee, we remain dedicated to transparent reporting and will take 
steps to ensure accuracy of future reports. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if need to post the response in another place. 
 
Thanks, 
Sam Andrews 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13071612412

